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I write and support of funding for the Portland center for performing arts at Portland 

State University. This $85 million will be transformative not only for the university and 

the student body, but for the entire city of Portland and the overall region. This money 

will be well spent and is a much needed investment in our state at a moment when 

we need something to be very hopeful about. Portland State is a responsible steward 

of state funds as they have proven in the past, serving many students from the region 

and beyond. As a key neighbor in our downtown corridor, they are the right entity to 

steward this important arts project forward.  


